
LANTANA• FLORIDA 33462 

NATIONAL 
	

588-0088 

ENQUIRER 

December 4, 1974 

Mr. Harold Weisberg. 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Deer Hr. Weisberg: 

Enclosed are copies of the CIA memos as per your request. 

Also, your returned check was sent out again yesterday 
according to the payroll office. You should have it within 
the week. 

Sincerely yours, 

a 
Cheryl A. Hord 
Editorial Assistant 

Enc: two 


